
“Awake, O sleeper,
rise up from the dead,

and Christ will give you light.”

E P H E S I A N S  5 : 1 4

youth
Summit Groups – Wednesday
Evenings  - Teen Center

announcements
49ERS’ Monthly Potluck  
Fellowship - Friday, January 19 -
6:30 p.m. - Family Center - Hosts:
Batty Hamilton and Paula Pearson  

Betterman Conference at Saturn
Road -  January 20 - 8:30-12:00 -
Register on Realm. 

Science and Faith Conference
Saturday, February 17 - 8:30-5:00  
Park Cities Presbyterian Church.
See the online bulletin for
registration link.

Ministry Fair - February 25

Marriage Enrichment Class -
Wednesday nights Jan 17 - Feb 28 -
7:00-8:00 p,m, - Room 145 -
Register on Realm - Led by Julie and
Paul Burnam

LTC Informational Parent Meeting  
January 14 - Children’s Library -  
After Bible Class - Contact Jenny
Gouge at 214.770.6753 with
questions.

The Lunch and Learn scheduled for
this afternoon has been canceled.

sympathy
Our sympathy is extended to
LaVonna DeMoss and her family on
the death of her husband, Ed
DeMoss, who passed away last
week.

Our sympathy is extended to Cliff
Chambers, John and Nancy Bragg,
and their family on the death of
Cliff’s brother and John’s and
Nancy’s brother-in-law, Gary
Chambers. 

Baptism
Benjamin Cantrell - 4225 Hyde Park
Dr., Mesquite, TX 75150



worship

Weekly Budget Amount
Contribution

2024 Average Contribution

44,000
43,314
43,314

Sanctuary 

Welcome/Announcements - Eli Swaim

Betterman Video

Betterman Announcement - Lin Johnson

Ministry Fair Announcement

Hug and Howdy

Firm Foundation

Leaning on the Everlasting Arms

This World Is Not My Home 

1 Corinthians 3:11, Isaiah 41:10, Revelation 21:4

Communion 
     Bread - Hide Me Away Oh Lord
     Cup - Hide Me Away Oh Lord
     Giving - Hide Me Away Oh Lord

Cornerstone

Children’s Church

Nothing But the Blood of Jesus 

Message - Stephen Pine

Thy Word



thank you 
With sincere gratitude for your support, calls, cards,
texts, emails, visits, food and especially your prayers,
we thank everyone for the love and sympathy
shown for the loss of Ruth Westbrook. A special
thank you to all who took the time to attend the
funeral service.
  
We are grateful for the love of our church family. 
 
The Westbrook and Brock Family



F E B R U A R Y  2 5 ,  2 0 2 4







If you or someone you know is: a new
mother, post-surgical, a cancer/critical

illness patient, experiencing an emergency,
or a major life event, Please nominate
yourself/them for a Souls Food Train. 

Questions…. Please ask Tracy Hooper, Tabitha
Hounsel, or Nichole Knox. 


